GULF COAST RECYCLING, INC.

1901 NORTH 66th STREET » TAMPA, FLORIDA 33619
PHONE: (813) 626-6151 FAX: (813) 622-8388
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Jeff Koerner, P.E.

Florida Dept. of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

Re: Project No. 0570057-012-AC (PSD-FL-326)
Dear Mr. Koerner:

Thank you for your response to my E-mail regarding an extension of time to submit
responses to your letter of April 22, 2002. Gulf Coast Recycling, hereby is formally
requesting an extension, until August 21, 2002.

The emissions audit is nearly complete and GCR has retained the services of a second
engineering firm to conduct the necessary modeling and assist with the application.

Although a complete response to your letter is being prepared and GCR is not in any way
contesting redoing the modeling; the official record should reflect that the model used for -
the previous submittal was developed by FDEP and the modeling protocol was approved
in advance, prior to preparation of the application.

Thank you again for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

GULF COAST RECYCLING, INC.
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ce Morales-Caramella
Environmental & Health Manager



